
SOUTH FORK WIND

Field Surveys & Site 
Evaluation
Purpose

South Fork Wind is performing 
nearshore geotechnical surveys 
to inform the cable landing.  

The work will be performed by a lift boat named the 

Laredo Brazos – a barge that can stand out of the water 

for protection from wave action. 

The surveys will consist of three soil borings of the 

seafloor. 

The soil borings will be taken at points 780 

feet, 1470 feet, and 2,160 feet from shore, 

directly off the Wainscott Beach.  

Timeline: The vessel first arrived in the area 

off Wainscott Beach on November 15 and 

began work on November 16. On November 

24, the vessel moved west to the area off 

Smith Point Beach in the Town of 

Brookhaven to perform a similar scope for 

another project.  The vessel will return to 

the area off Wainscott Beach to complete its 

planned geotechnical assessment work in 

early to mid-December, weather depending. 

The barge, as well as a smaller vessel named 

the Kristen Miller, will be visible from shore 

during this time. 
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